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Brad Blanch <bradblanch@gmail.com>

3600 West in West Weber Sewer Connection to Main Line

Clay M <claym@centralweber.com> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 9:28 AM
To: Brad Blanch <bradblanch@gmail.com>
Cc: Kevin Hall <kevinh@centralweber.com>

Brad,

Thanks for the call. As per our phone conversation, attached are our connection standards that
are the minimum requirements to connect to our sewer line. The following connection will be
accepted to our manhole as per the connection standards and inspection. Please let me know
if you have any questions.

Thanks,

From: Brad Blanch <bradblanch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 5:10 PM
To: Clay M <claym@centralweber.com>; Kevin Hall <kevinh@centralweber.com>; Brad Blanch
<bradblanch@gmail.com>
Subject: 3600 West in West Weber Sewer Connection to Main Line
 
[Quoted text hidden]
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